
 

 
 

 
 
To:       All Missouri General Agents & Representatives 

 
Re:      2017 Medicare Supplement Rates 
______________________________________________________________ 
 
At UNL, we appreciate the Medicare Supplement business that you have placed with us.  Due 
to a variety of factors, the Department of Insurance in your state has approved a rate increase 
for the Standardized and Modernized Medicare Supplement policies:  
 
For MO: 10% 

 
There will not be any new materials as this product will be withdrawn June 1, 
2017. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact our office. 
 
 
For producer use only.  Not for use by the general public. 
 
Premier Senior Marketing 
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